
 

Wofford Park 

 

 

Please take note that we are in the hurricane 

season from June 1st until November 30th.  

Although we are not on the coast, hurricanes 

can release tornados 

which can come to our 

area. You will need to be 

vigilant in listening to the 

radio, TV, your phone 

alerts and the National 

Weather Service alarm which 

sounds in the event we have a 

tornado in our vicinity. According 

to the Weather Channel, the bathroom may be 

the safest place in the event of a tornado 

because as many walls as you can put between 

yourself and the storm could help save your life. 

 

Please say 

hello to Mr. 

George, our 

newest 

resident. 

 

 

In the up and coming weeks we will schedule a 

fire drill and have the fire department 

demonstrate the use of fire extinguishers.  The 

fire drill and meeting with the fire department 

are mandatory for all residents.  I hope to give 

at least a 48 hour notice.  

  

 

All Ladies 

are invited to 

our Mother’s 

Day 

luncheon on 

Friday, May 

19th @ 12:00 noon. 

 

I thank all of you for helping keep the building 

clean. Please continue to clean up behind 

yourself so we can keep this a clean 

environment. 

                              

 

Wofford Park Apartments 

601.545.8953 

Monday, Wednesday and Friday 10 am – 4 pm 

Sandra Tripp, Manager 

woffordpark@sunstatesmgmt.com 
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